
 
 
 
 
 
 

Broadbury Rd Police Station, Broadbury rd, 
Knowle West, Bristol, BS4 1 JT 

Telephone 0845 456 7000     
Office Hours 0900 – 1300 1400 – 1600 Monday – Friday 

28th May 2010 
 

Mr Alan George 
Chief Rescue Officer 
Avon & Somerset Search and Rescue 
 
Dear Alan  Re Vulnerable Missing person Search 26th/27th May 2010 
   Incident Log 372 of 26th May 2010 
 
I am writing to you with regards to the above incident where a vulnerable female, 
Txxxxx Txxxxxxx went missing in South Bristol. 
 
As you are aware the outcome of this incident was a happy one as Txxxxx was 
subsequently found by one of your team members. 
 
The feedback which I have received from District officers, in particular Inspector Ben 
Moseley, from CID, and from our Operations dept, was that your team acted in a very 
professional manner and performed outstanding work which resulted in Txxxxx 
being found. 
 
I believe that your team’s tenacity in subsequently locating Txxxxx saved her life.   
 
I would, as acting Chief Inspector of South Bristol and on behalf of Supt Steve 
Jeffries, who is in charge of South Bristol, and also on behalf of other departments of  
Avon and Somerset Constabulary involved in the search, like to offer my most 
sincere thanks for the efforts and commitment of your team members involved in the 
incident and in particular Stephen Rumney and Martin Papworth who actually found 
Txxxxx. 
 
Your efforts are very much appreciated by Avon & Somerset Constabulary and by 
Txxxxx’s family. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
     
Acting Chief Inspector Caroline Bullen 
Broadbury Rd Police Station 


